
Seminar Event Report.  

Event Name: IT Club Inter-Group Seminar Competition  

Hosted by: The IT Club, St. Joseph's College  

Date: 23/09/2023  

Venue: SFC Seminar Hall.  

Students Participate:152 

Faculty:6 

 

 

Introduction:  
The IT Club of St. Joseph's College organized an insightful seminar event focused  

on cutting-edge IT innovations. This intergroup competition witnessed the  

participation of four enthusiastic teams, each presenting on diverse topics that  

showcased the forefront of technology trends.  

Participating Teams and Topics:  
1. Team Eagle 18 - Topic: Robotic Process Automation  

2. Team Blackhats- Topic: Sustainable and Green Computing  

3. Team Lightners- Topic: Augmented Reality and Virtual Reality  

4. Team Mobo - Topic: 5G Technology  
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Presentations:  
All four teams demonstrated a commendable level of research and presentation  

skills in their respective topics. Each team provided a comprehensive overview,  

delving into the technical intricacies, potential applications, and implications of  

their chosen subjects.  
Results:  
After careful evaluation and deliberation, the judging panel declared the following  

results:  

• Winner: Team Mobo - Topic: 5G Technology  

• Runners-Up: Team Lightners - Topic: Augmented Reality and Virtual Reality  

• 3rd Place: Team Blackhats- Topic: Sustainable and Green Computing  

• 4th Place: Team Eagle 18 - Topic: Robotic Process Automation  

 

Conclusion:  
The IT Club’s Seminar Competition proved to be a remarkable platform for the  

budding technophiles to showcase their proficiency and knowledge in the dynamic  

field of information technology. The event would not have been possible without  

the dedication and hard work of The IT Club and the active participation of the  

teams. We extend our heartiest congratulations to all the participating teams and look 
forward to witnessing more such intellectually stimulating events in the future.  
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